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Dear Teacher 
RE:
Practical Pedestrian Training for Year 3 – New film
As you may be aware, the Road Safety Team delivers practical pedestrian training for Year 3 pupils. 
We have recently remade the film that is used in the classroom session. This new film will be used in all the schools taking part in the scheme next year. However, the film can be used as a follow up activity for those children who have already received the training this academic year. It will also be beneficial to pupils who have not received the training. 

We would therefore like to encourage all Year 3 teachers to show the film to their pupils before the summer holidays if possible.  A short session plan has been included with this letter. 

The film can be accessed using the link and password below. 
Film Link: https://vimeo.com/261362528         Password:  Training 

You may need to download the film prior to the session. 
A small number of schools who have received their training during this term may have already seen the finished film. In this case you may choose to use the quiz questions at the end rather than show the whole film again. 

Bookings for the Practical Pedestrian Training are being taken for 2018/2019; contact the Road Safety Team for further information or to make a booking.  
Please ensure that all booking forms are signed and returned to secure your place on the scheme next year. 
Thank you for your help in reducing child pedestrian casualties. 
Yours faithfully 

The Road Safety Team 
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